
PRAYER POINTS
Prayer Points from ministry leaders 
around the world:

•	A church plant in Michigan that ministers to people 
from a Muslim background recently started a Bible 
study with believers who are preparing for baptism. 
“Lord willing, there may be a baptism in late spring or 
early summer of four or more new Christians!” said your 
church planter. Please pray for these believers as they 
continue to grow in faith and take this important step in 
discipleship through baptism.

•	Give thanks for Mr. and Mrs. Park, who were baptized 
in February! They struggled for years to find a church 
home in Korea where they could explore Christianity. 
But when they moved to Japan, they connected with 
a church where Resonate missionaries Jeong and 
MiSook Gho are leaders, and the Parks committed their 
lives to Christ!

•	Pray for Resonate’s Journeys into Friendships Network 
of believers who are exploring what it means to be 
better friends to neighbors from a variety of cultural and 
religious backgrounds. Ask God to work through this 
network and these relationships to draw people into a 
relationship with Christ.

•	Resonate missionary Justin Van Zee, who serves in 
Cambodia, is co-facilitating a spiritual formation course 
for seven young adult leaders from around the world. 
Pray for these young adults as they grow in their 
leadership skills and join the Holy Spirit’s work in their 
communities.

•	God is at work in and through Christian educators who 
participate in Educational Care training facilitated by 
Resonate missionaries. Please pray for wisdom and 
encouragement for these teachers and principals as 
they share the love of Christ with students.

•	Mike Mun, your Resonate partner campus minister at 
Drew University in New Jersey, asks you to pray that 
students will embrace the campus ministry’s vision 

“to reach every corner of the school’s campus and 
courageously share the gospel through any means.” 
Pray for the Holy Spirit to stir faith on this campus!

Your prayer matters!

We recently asked you to pray for Resonate missionaries 
Bessie and Stan Kruis as they trained lay leaders in the 
Christian Reformed Church in the Philippines to lead Bible 
studies. Thank you for praying! 
 
They’ve trained 35 believers from 10 congregations. 
 
“One trainee put the training to work, leading several Bible 
study groups, and reported that four new people came to 
faith in Christ through the Bible studies,” said Bessie and 
Stan. “Thanks so much for your prayers! To God be the 
glory.”

Thank you for your faithful prayers. To subscribe to Prayer 
Points, visit www.resonateglobalmission.org/subscribe
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